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Hill Road Upgrade – Utilities work 

Telstra work in Lidcombe and Auburn 
July 2025  

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is upgrading Hill 
Road between Parramatta Road and 
Bombay Street to the south and Old Hill 
Link to the north to improve connectivity 
to Carter Street Precinct, Sydney 
Olympic Park and surrounding areas. 
The program is funded as part of the $140 million 
Housing Acceleration Fund (HAF) by Department 
of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure. 

What work are we doing?  
Utility work on Telstra assets is being carried out 
to rectify blocked underground ducts and to 
confirm cable connections. 
Work includes: 
• saw cutting and excavating sections of the 

footpath 
• excavating and repairing conduits 

• backfilling the work area. 

When and where we’ll be working 
Our work will be carried out between Monday 14 
July and Friday 22 August for a period of 6 
weeks, weather permitting. 
Working hours are 7am to 6pm, Monday to 
Friday and 7am to 1pm, Saturday. 
We will be working at Ottey Avenue, Newington 
Boulevarde, Hill Road, Carter Street, Parramatta 
Road in Lidcombe and Rawson Street in Auburn.  
Please see map overleaf showing work locations.  

What will this mean for you and how 
will we manage it? 

Some of the work may be noisy, however we will 
do everything we can to minimise our impacts to 
the community and the environment including: 

• turning off equipment and vehicles when not in 
use 

• using quieter equipment where possible 
• protecting trees with no-go areas established 

• reinstating work areas with landscaping and 
footpath repairs. 

Traffic and pedestrian impacts 
There will be temporary traffic changes to make 
sure the work zone is safe. 
Lane closures, a reduced speed limit of 40km/h 
and stop/go traffic control will be in place for the 
safety of road users and our workers. 
Temporary detours will be in place for 
pedestrians and cyclists with traffic controllers 
on site to guide you.  
Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs. 
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Location of work areas 

 
 

 

 

Contact us 

 

24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 934 229 

 

 

hillroadcommunity@ 
abergeldie.com 

 

nswroads.work/hill-road 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

  

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/current-projects/hill-road-upgrade-between-parramatta-road-and-old-hill-link
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